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Welcome back Year 1! We hope you all had a wonderful Easter, we cannot believe how fast this year
is going!
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This term we will be beginning to look at the religion
Judaism. Within this topic, we will be focusing on Jewish
2l 5 celebrations and meaningful objects. We will also be
comparing celebrations and festivals in Judaism and
Christianity. If there are any parents that are Jewish and
would be willing to talk to the children about Judaism, it
would be so appreciated!

Thank you to everyone that has been dropping the children off at
the Year 1 gate. We are very proud of the children's
independence and confidence!

This term’s Christian value is: Trust

Dates to put in your diary:

A random ask...if you have any frogs spawn in your pond at
home that you would happily see rehomed in the Year 1
classrooms, please let us know!

30/4 — Dragonfly Class Worship —
parents welcome (9.15am in the main

hall)

2/5 — Year 1 school trip to Sevenoaks School trip - Friday 2" May

Wildlife Reserve Remember to send your child into school wearing their normal
school jumper/cardigan but with jogging bottoms/leggings

21/5 — Parent’s workshop — SEND and trainers on the bottom half. Please also send your child in

information Q&A with a disposable packed lunch and a disposable drink, no

fizzy drinks.
21/5 — Class Photographs
/ b Thank youl!

A reminder for next term...

11/6 — Bumblebee Class Worship —
parents welcome (9.15am in the main
hall)



